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HALLOWEEN 
We had a great turn out of ghosts and goblins for our Halloween treat hand out on Friday 
October 30th along with other businesses from town. Lions Bonnie, Steve, Debbie, and 
Cathy Jo worked at handing out the treats. We had prepared 200 treat bags and they were 
all gone in a little less than an hour. 

 

PEACE POSTERS 
Kristi Main was at our November 5th meeting with the Peace Posters for us to judge. 
Unfortunately our District Governor has decided to cancel the contest for our district this 
year, so our winners will not be sent on to be judged at the district level and beyond. We 
still judged and award prizes as a club. The winners were from left to right Chloe Lyver, 
Juliet Three-Legs, and Hope Bursch. 
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DICTIONARIES 

 
Last year we started a dictionary program at St. James School. We gave dictionaries to all the 
students from 3rd through 8th grade. The plan is to continue giving every year to the third graders 
along with any new students in the higher grades. This year between the 3rd grade and new 
students we donated 28 dictionaries. Pictured is Lion Debbie Workman delivering the dictionaries 
to St. James school secretary Nancy Butterfuss. 

 

PROJECT KLEENEX 
Lion President Gary delivered 800 individual Kleenex packages and 400 
individual hand sanitizers to our local schools. Pictured to the right is 
Lion Steve displaying the supplies. Pictured below is President Gary 
delivering the supplies to Mr. Ryan at HLWW Middle School and to 
Malachi Loder at St. James Lutheran School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATION We made a donation to Project Caring in the amount of $200.00. The money is used to purchase 

turkeys and supplies that are given out to local residents that might need a little help with their Thanksgiving meal. 
 

SILENT SANTA BREAKFAST 
Sadly because of the recent rise of Covid-19 cases in our area the club has decided to cancel the proposed drive 
through breakfast. 

 

MEAT RAFFLE 
With the shutdown of bars and restaurants for indoor service, there will be no meat raffle until the restrictions are over. 
 

MEETINGS 
There are no meetings in December. Watch for further notices by email, facebook, or phone calls about future 
meetings. 
 

DUES 
Statements have been sent out to all the members. We only have a few left to collect. Thank you to those who have 

sent in your dues. If you have not gotten them in please do so as soon as possible. 
 

LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 

December: Mallory Hass (1); Joyce Thorson (2); Harvey Krohn (3).

 


